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Comments: I am a retired FS employee with 33 years of experience, many of those managing fire. You have an

obligation to reduce the fuel loading on the Bitterroot Front. There are 1000's of homes that are in danger of fire

in the most dangerous WUI in the State of MT. We were here for the fires of 2000 and all those since and it has

only gotten more dangerous with more fuel and more homes. I applaud you for starting this project. The time is

now and those that try to stop this project should be liable if they are successful in the courts and damage

results. Thank you for the opportunity to support you.


